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On November 11, 2023, at approximately 11:01 pm, third shift patrol officers responded 
to the 900 block North C Street in Richmond to investigate a call of a shooting. The 
victim, Laquent Hogg, age 24, of Richmond was transported by an acquaintance to Reid 
Health with a gunshot wound. The injury was not life threatening. 

When officers arrived in the 900 block North C Street, they located several casings in the 
area and a white passenger car that had been struck by gunfire. Investigators were called 
to the scene to assist officers, process the crime scene and interview witnesses. 

No arrests have been made at this time. Investigators are asking if anyone saw this 
incident to call the Richmond Police Department at 765-983-7247 

Respectfully,

Lieutenant Zach Taylor


